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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

School Council 
 

The school council have written a 
letter to all families as we are having 

to change our Christmas Jumper day. 
 

We will be doing instead – 
 ‘Bring a toy for a child’ 
 Salvation Army appeal.  

 
We hope you can support the school 

council in this. 
 

Please see attached letter. 
 

**************************************** 
Year 4 and Year 1 teachers and 

new leadership structure 
 

We are very pleased to inform you 
that following a governor meeting 
they have agreed a change in our 

year group teachers and leadership 
structure following Mrs Kershaw’s 

resignation. 
 

Mrs Ireland will be our Year 4 teacher 
and Mrs Hill, Year 1.  

 
This will be on a full time basis and 
will take effect from January 2019. 

 
A letter has been sent home 

explaining the new teaching and 
leadership structure  

 
****************************************** 

Boys Football Team 
 

The football team and their 
supporters braved the weather again 

last night to play at  
The Gainsborough Academy. 

 
The boys all made a great effort with 
the highlight being a 4-1 win in the 

last game. 
 

Well done all! 
 

******************************************   

PE 
 

Please can you ensure that your child 
has the correct PE kit in school 

everyday. We will not be allowing 
children to borrow kit from other 

children or siblings as per our policy. 
 

As the weather has turned please 
could you send a pair of tracksuit 

bottoms or leggings – in blue if 
possible, but any colour is fine. 

Also a spare pair of socks would 
be useful as some lessons will still 

take place on the field and a 
change of socks will ensure the 

comfort of your child. 
 

**************************************** 
Attendance 

 
The greater the attendance, the 

greater the achievement. 
Overall this week 

19th – 23rd November 
 

96.84% 
 

***************************************** 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

****************************************** 
 

Correct Money 
 

A big thank you to you all for such 
prompt payment for trips etc 

especially at this time of year when 
there is a lot happening. 

 
The office also pass on their thanks 
for bringing in the correct money as 

they do struggle to find change!  
 
 

******************************************* 
 

 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
‘Respect’. 

The nature of God, as revealed in the 
Bible, presents all people with a 

choice. Those whose response is one 
of respect are acknowledging God’s 
greatness, authority and involvement 

in the world. This will extend to 
respect for the created order, 

including humanity made in the image 
of God. Reverence takes this 

response a step further and will 
include aspects of worship such as 

awe and wonder, surrender  
and sacrifice. 

 
Winners this week: 

 
KS 1 – Dougie G Yr1 
KS 2 –Alfred H Yr6 

 
************************************* 

 
Snippets 

 

Snippets is emailed each week and 
published on our website and 

Facebook 
If you require a paper copy please 

ask the office for one. 
 

26   

27 3.00-
4.00pm 

choir 

28   

29 3.30 4.30 
3.30 – 
4.20 

MSP gymnastics 
Magical Maths 

30  Evergreen 

 
 


